
Winston Park 
Elementary 

would like to invite all incoming Kindergarten Parents /  
Guardians to join us for a virtual informative presentation  

regarding the upcoming 2021-2022 school year. 
 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 1:00 P.M. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/91765155819 

 
Meeting ID: 917 6515 5819 

Passcode: 2hWU6N 
 

Visit our school’s website or call the school office for more information  
https://www.browardschools.com/winstonpark 

754-322-9000 
 

https://www.browardschools.com/winstonpark

